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Cahill Promotes New Executive Directors 

Date:  07/06/21

After 13 years at Cahill as Executive Director, Mike Colpo has decided to retire and hand over the reins to John Hall 
and Donna Manion on July 6. We are excited to welcome John and Donna to their new roles at Cahill. John is 
Executive Director, Finance and Technology and Donna is Executive Director, Operations and Personnel. We look 
forward to them continuing to contribute to Cahill’s success in their new roles.

Attorneys
 Donna Manion

 John W. Hall III
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